
1

Gage, Hannah

From: Yates, Adam
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 4:02 PM
To: Roman Rios; Nancy  Busen
Cc: Gage, Hannah; McWilliams, Carrie; Gilliam, Allen; Healey, Richard; Trotta, Jacqueline
Subject: RE: Bentonville's Pretreatment report

Mr. Rios, 
 
City of Bentonville’s December 2016 Pretreatment Program Annual Report was received, reviewed, and deemed 
complete according to the reporting requirements of 40 CFR 403.12(i). 
 
If you have any questions or concerns on this matter, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Kindly, 
 
 
Adam Yates 
Engineer, NPDES Permits Section 
Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
Phone: (501) 682-0617 
 
 
E:\NPDES\NPDES\Pretreatment\Reports 
 

From: Roman Rios [mailto:rrios@bentonvillear.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 1:18 PM 
To: Yates, Adam 
Cc: Nancy Busen 
Subject: Bentonville's Pretreatment report 
 

 
 

WASTEWATER DEPARTMENT 
Industrial Pretreatment Division 

 
Thursday, December 15, 2016 

 
Dear Mr. Yates, 
 
Please find attached the Annual Pretreatment Report for the City of Bentonville for the pretreatment year 
ending October 31, 2016. 
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If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 479-271-3161 or by email at 
rrios@bentonvillear.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lab/Pretreatment Supervisor 
City of Bentonville Wastewater Treatment 
1901 N.E. “A” Street 
Bentonville, AR 72712 
 
Phone 479 69 
 












